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Newborn Screening Bulletin 2021-2 

Shipping samples over the long weekend 

With a long weekend ahead, we would like to remind you of the importance of prompt shipping of newborn 

screening samples. Purolator is closed on Friday, April 2, and it is incredibly important that all samples that are 

ready to ship are sent on Thursday and Saturday.  

Thursday Shipping Tip: 

To ensure samples shipped on Thursday are delivered  to NSO as quickly as possible,  please either affix a 

“Saturday Delivery” sticker or write “SATURDAY DELIVERY—URGENT” on the envelope. This is especially 

important since  the option to select Saturday Delivery in Track-Kit is only available on Fridays. There will also 

be a notification in Track-Kit to remind you to do this.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing dedication to newborn screening.  

We wish you plenty of sunshine this Spring! 

March 31, 2021 


